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Children’s Ministries Clubs 
It's BACK!!!! The Holder's Hill Children's choir resumes 

on Friday May 5th at 6:30pm right here at the church. The 

Children's ministry at Holders is seeking to hone our chil-

dren's talents for God. As such, we are also starting a drama 

club 0n May 12th @ 6:30pm.  

 

The choir and drama club will alternate Fridays. But we have-

n't stopped there!  Children 7 years or older can join our Bi-

ble study club as well (details are forthcoming). You can 

register your child/ward for any or all of these clubs.  Registra-

tion forms can be collected from your child's Sabbath School 

teacher.  

 

Let our children be Bold for Jesus!"  

 

Board Meeting 

Our next meeting will be held on Sunday May 21st at 

7:30am.  Please submit the below items to the Clerk by Sun-

day May 14th 2017. 

 

Financial Items - 

Please fill out and submit the finance funding request form for 

all funds required before the board meeting in May. 

 

Non-Financial Items -  

For each item submitted please provide to the Clerk: 

- A description of the item. 

- All dates, locations and names pertaining to the item. 

 

 

Melody From The Heart 
The CARE community group presents Melody from the 

Heart featuring soloist- Noreen Greenwood. Come and en-

joy an evening of music at Solidarity House on Mother's Day 

- May 14th from 4:00 pm.   

 

You can find information about ticket prices on the flyer on 

the notice board.   

 

 

ECC Training Session 
On Sabbath May 20th, there will be a training session 

at Oldbury Campsite from 9:00am until 5:30pm for all 

Personal Ministries officers, Sabbath School Superin-

tendents for Evangelism, and Publishing Coordinators.  

 

This session, which is a joint collaboration between the Per-

sonal Ministries and Publishing Departments as well as the 

IADPA Book Stores, is designed to demonstrate how litera-

ture can be used in the soul winning program of the church, 

especially the Priority Magazine. 

 

Please walk with your lunch and be prepared to speak on any 

issues or challenges you may be currently experiencing in this 

department. 

 

Sunset Praise Concert 
On Monday June 5th, from 4:00pm, the Bridgetown Sev-

enth-Day Adventist Primary School invites you to its Sunset 

Praise Concert on the Secondary School grounds.  

 

This evening of entertainment, initiated by the PTA will fea-

ture several prominent SDA artists in Barbados, and provide 

an opportunity for family, fellowship and fun. A contribution of 

ten dollars ($10) for adults and five dollars ($5) for children is 

the admittance requirement. Non-ticketed participants will be 

asked to contribute fifteen dollars ($15) at the gate. The pro-

ceeds of the concert will go towards the purchase of a public 

address system for the Primary School. 

Upcoming Events 
Sabbath, May 13: Pathfinder 

Bible Boom Stage 1 

 

Sabbath. May 20: Senior 

Bible Boom District Finals 

 

Sunday, May 21: Ebenezer 

SDA Harvest at 3pm 

Sabbath May 6: Communi-

ty Services Convention 

 

Sabbath, May 6: Senior 

Bible Boom Local Church 

Finals 

 

Sabbath, May 13: Mother’s 

Day Program 

Sabbath. May 27: Adventurer 

Day (ECC) 

 

Sunday, May 28: Temperance 

Manrch (ECC) 



P A G E  2  P A G E  3  H O L D E R S  S D A  C H U R C H  



P A G E  4  H O L D E R S  S D A  C H U R C H  

THE BREATH OF LIFE SDA CHURCH PRESENTS 
 

A ONE (1) MONTH MEDICAL MISSIONARY TRAINING COURSE 

 
WHY: Many persons would like to be trained as medical missionary workers, but are not able to do so 

because of family responsibilities, and/or financial restrictions. The cost of doing a medical missionary 
course overseas is approx. $8000.00 PLUS travel and accommodation etc. 

 

To assist you, the Breath of Life Church is bringing a team from THE WILD WOOD HOSPITAL AND LIFESTYLE 
CENTRE - located in Atlanta Georgia, to Barbados to conduct A Medical Missionary Training Course. 

 
LOCATION: The Breath of Life Church, White Hall Main Road 

 
DATES: 4th June to 1st July 2017 (graduation, 1st July and a Training Massive Health Expo 25th June 2017) 

 

TIME: Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, 6 – 9 pm and 
Sundays, 9:00 am. – 5:00 pm. 

 
COST: $175.00 US. INCLUDES all training manuals, materials, hands-on training, tuition, cooking school, recipes, 

hot beverage on evenings & a cooked healthy meal on Sundays (lunch). 

 
REGISTRATION FORMS: Available at ECC and the BOL Church. 

Registration closes on Sunday, 21st May 2017. Late registrations will not be considered 
 

Training includes: 

 
Health Expos: How to conduct a health expo in your community as a powerful evangelistic tool to reach out to the 

people, access their needs and establish contacts and friendships that can lead to a saving relationship with our 
Savior. 

 
Health Talks: How to prepare brief health talks, and present them in a way that will be interesting and informative 

to the public. 

 
Nutrition: Discusses God’s purpose and design of foods as fuel for the body. Includes study of nutrients and how 

they are utilized in the body (vitamins, minerals, fiber, etc.). How to achieve a good nutritionally balanced diet. 
 

Vegetarian Cooking Schools: Explore food combining, menu planning, vegetarian cooking, and the presentation 

of these to the public. Cooking schools are a very useful part of the comprehensive evangelistic cycle. It meets the 
felt needs of the people and at the same time provides opportunity to gain their confidence and establish 

friendships. 
 

Hydrotherapy: Study all of the main home hydrotherapy treatments that are very practical and accessible in many 
circumstances to aid in disease and healing. 

 



Phone: 246-432-6241 

E-mail: holders@eastcarib.org  

Website: holdershillsda.interamerica.org 

HAPPY SABBATH 

Holders Hill 

Durant’s Village 

St James 

Barbados 


